
 

Sacred Heart of 

Jesus Parish 

PARISH STAFF 

Rev. Richard A. Scioli, C.S.S. 

Pastor 

Deacon Pasquale G. Mussulli 

Rev. Gregory J. Hoppough, C.S.S.  

in residence 

5 East Main Street • Milford, MA 01757 
Parish Founded 1905         Staffed by the Stigmatine Fathers 

Telephone (508) 634-5435   Fax (508) 478-4993 
Web Site: www.sacredheartmilford.org 

Rectory email: office@sacredheartmilford.org 
email: bulletineditor@sacredheartmilford.org 

Women’s Club email: shwc@sacredheartmilford.org 

LORD’S DAY MASSES 

Saturday 4:00 P.M. Vigil 

Sunday 8:00 and 10:00 am 

 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
Monday, Tuesday,  

Wednesday and Friday 

7:00 am 

SACRAMENT OF 

PENANCE 
Saturday 3:00 – 3:30 p.m. 

 

SACRAMENT OF 

BAPTISM 
Second & Fourth Sunday 

12:30 P.M. 

RCIA and ADULT CONFIRMATION 
 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 
One year prior notice required 

 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE 

(508) 478-0139 
email: ccdoffice@sacredheartmilford.org 

 
Coordinators: 

Amy Donahue and Andrew Tomaski 
 

SAFE ENVIRONMENT COORDINATORS: 
Janet Morganelli, Ph. D. - Tara Ridolfi, M. Ed. - 

Tricia Ridolfi, M. Ed. 
 

DIRECTOR OF LITURGICAL MUSIC,  
Robert W. Blake, Jr 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Guided by the Spirit of God, the Roman 

Catholic parish family of Sacred Heart of 

Jesus celebrates a living faith in Jesus Christ. 

As a people of God we are committed to 

worship in the Eucharist, to prayer and to an 

awareness of the needs of local and global 

communities as the Gospel message instructs 

us. We direct our efforts to promote excellence 

in the Catholic tradition of education at all 

levels. We are diligent and responsible in 

maintaining sound financial and physical 

resources to meet current and future 

obligations. We strive to see the face of Jesus 

Christ in every person and to utilize the 

diversity of gifts present in our parish through 

collaborative ministries and apostolates. 



 

    SACRED HEART OF JESUS                                                             MILFORD 

                      
 
Mon.` 7:00 a.m. For All Our Parishioners 
Tues. 7:00 a.m. Richard Charbonneau by his wife 
Wed. 7:00 a.m. Pasquale and Rose Annantuonio by their son & family 
Fri . 7:00 a.m. Prospero and Giuseppina Cocimano by the family 
Sat. 4:00 p.m. Arturo & Cornelia Bonetti & Sr. Elina Bonetti by the family 
Sun. 8:00 a.m. Richard Pedroli, Sr. and Richard Pedroli, Jr. by the family 
Sun.           10:00 a.m. Paul Lizotte by his wife 

October 19—October 25 

DAILY BREAD FOOD PANTRY 
Our Daily Bread Food Pantry collection items for the 
month of October are beef stew, hearty soups and 
instant oatmeal cereal. If you wish to donate please 
bring the item to Mass and place it in the baskets 
provided at each entrance.  We wish to thank all the 
members of our parish family who support the Daily 
Bread Food Pantry through their volunteer activity, 
financial donations and prayers. 

 

 

The rectory office is now open (masks are 

required). The office hours are 8:00 a.m. until 3:00 

p.m. on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and 

Friday. 

Joseph Costanza 
Alice DePalma 

Robert Swineford 
Mary Sherillo 

October Rosary Devotions 
When our Blessed Mother appeared to St. Bernadette 
in 1858 and the children of Fatima in 1917  her 
constant request for the visionaries to deliver to the 
people  was “to pray, pray, and pray”  especially 
the Rosary and to make sacrifices and penance for 
the remission of sin in the world. These apparitions 
took place when the world was at war and in crisis.  
Once again we are in crisis  and experiencing  
violence in our major cities.   We need Mary’s help!  
We ask you to set the time apart for prayer EVERY 
WEDNESDAY evening in October at 7PM in the 
Chapel of the Holy Spouses, Mary and Joseph.  We 
will pray the rosary, the Litany to our Blessed Mother, 
and have Benediction of the Most Blessed 
Sacrament. 
We need every member of your family to attend.  
Rosaries will be given out for those who need them.  
ALL REGULATIONS PERTAINING TO COVID 19 
MUST BE FOLLOWED.  MASKS MUST BE WORN 
AND DISTANCING MUST BE OBSERVED.    

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION REGISTRATION  
Registration forms have been mailed to all families. 
The registration fee for 2020-2021 is $135 for the first 
child and $100 for each additional child. All family 
members of children are responsible for their religious 
education to enable them to grow in the faith of the 
church. All children in grades 1 through  10 should 
be registered. Registration forms can be found at 
www.sacredheartmilford.org.  

PRAYER INTENTIONS 
Each day following the celebration of the 7AM Mass, 
the Holy Rosary is prayed by our Morning Rosary 
Prayer Group.  They pray for our parish and any 
personal intentions requested by parishioners.  If you 
have a special need to be prayed for, simply write 
your intention at home, (please use first names 
only) place the intention in a sealed envelope, mark it 
PRAYER REQUEST,  and place it in the basket on 
the desk in the Chapel of the Holy Spouses, Mary and 
Joseph, or in the weekend collection basket.   
PLEASE - NO DONATIONS. The chapel is open 
weekdays (except  Thursday)  from 6:30 AM  to 1 PM.   



 

TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Parish Financials 
Monthly  Income  (Sept.)……………...$ 54,076.33 
Expenses: (Sept.)……………………….$ 37,864.39 
      
Thank you for your continued support each week 

                   
 

 
PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY 

If you know of anyone who is ill, going to have 
surgery, depressed, in a nursing home or has lost a 
loved one please contact the rectory and a prayer 
shawl will be prepared. Anyone wishing to join this 
ministry may contact Mary Maffia at (508) 473-8041 
or Barbara Iwanow at (508) 381-1089. 

VALENCIA COUNCIL #80 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

If you're interested in giving back to your 
community, serving your parish, 
strengthening your faith, and/or having 

exclusive access to top-rated insurance protection for 
your family, then the Knights of Columbus is the 
organization for you. The Valencia Council Knights of 
Columbus is seeking new members to join in its quest 
to become better men. For more information, visit 
www.kofc80.org. We would be happy to meet with 
you and speak further about what it means to be a 
Knight. . 

Montrose School Presents 
Courageous Conversations 

Tuesday, October 20, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. via Zoom 
Our polarized culture endangers the future stability of 
our local and national communities. As members of a 
democratic society, we need to practice civic virtue to 
become the kind of self-disciplined citizens who will 
help strengthen our country. During this webinar, part 
of the school's Life Compass Institute Speaker 
Series, featuring Montrose educator Barbara 
Whitlock, you’ll learn how to cultivate a disposition of 
heart that will enable you to engage courageously, 
patiently and responsibly while affirming the freedom 
and dignity of each person. Contact Ellen Baker 
at ebaker@montroseschool.org to receive the Zoom 
link. 

LET US REMEMBER IN OUR PRAYERS the lonely 
and  depressed, the hospitalized, the afflicted, the 
shut-ins, those in nursing homes, all those who need 
the support of our prayers, the souls who have no one 
to pray for them, and the souls in purgatory. 

PROPAGATION OF FAITH 
World Mission Sunday “invites us to reflect anew on 
the mission at the heart of the Christian faith”. All 
Catholics have the opportunity to share in the 
“mission of the servants of the Word through prayer 
and awareness”. and “active participation in the 
efforts of the four Pontifical Societies: The Society of 
the Propagation of the Faith, The Holy Childhood 
Association, The Society of St. Peter Apostle, and 
The Missionary Union of Priests and Religious”.  
The world’s missions include some 1100 dioceses in 
Asia, Africa, the Pacific Islands and other remote 
regions of Latin America. Your generous support for 
the collection next weekend will also be a source of 
blessing for our own Diocese as we place 
evangelization at the heart of our Church’s life and 
mission. Please place your envelope or donation in 
the basket with your regular weekly offering. There 
will only be one collection.  

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 

Montrose School: Transfer or full-year enrollment 
available. Register for Admission Events 
today! Visit us in person or virtually to learn what we 
mean when we assert that our girls are called to 
greatness. Take a campus tour and experience our 
reimagined spaces where we can safely gather as an 
inspired academic, athletic and artistic community. 
Hear from our Admission team, current students, 
faculty and parents about our outstanding curriculum 
and award-winning character education. Learn more 
and register at montroseschool.org/events. Inspired 
by the teachings of the Catholic Church, Montrose is 
an independent day school for girls in grades 6-
12. Montrose: Made for this moment, powered by 
Mavericks.   

All newly married couples who wish to remain 
parishioners at Sacred Heart of Jesus Church should 
register as new families in the Church. Please do this 
soon so you will still appear in our registry. To be 
listed as a parishioners of Sacred Heart, please call 
the rectory at (508) 634-5435 and ask to register. 

http://www.kofc80.org/
javascript:void(window.open('/cpsess6498866778/horde/imp/dynamic.php?page=compose&to=ebaker%40montroseschool.org&popup=1','','width=820,height=610,status=1,scrollbars=yes,resizable=yes'))
https://montroseschool-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1DwdssQgc_lKATvEv8-V0gkbKTaK4-w5P4J6nFnp0KMA-1423142909&key=YAMMID-78852439&link=http%3A%2F%2Fmontroseschool.org%2Fevents


 

OCTOBER 18, 2020 

Cursillo or “short course in Christianity” is an uplifting 
and educational experience.  Cursillo was brought 
from Spain to the United States in 1962. 
The weekend is facilitated by a team of laypeople and 
clergy who deliver organized talks and 
discussions.  What the presenters add to the talks is 
the witness of their own lives, their struggles and 
triumphs in Christ. The weekend is full of laughter, 
prayer, great music, wonderful meals and 
so much more.  Our 2020 date for Women is 
October 22-25, 2020.  All weekends will be held at 
the Immaculate Conception Spiritual Renewal Center 
in Putnam, CT.  For additional information, please 
contact Pam Hamilton at (774) 239-8909 
phamilton1284@gmail.com or Joan Laracy at (774)

239-2474, or joanlaracy@yahoo.com. 

AVAILABLE AT THE RECTORY 
Cards: in memory of a loved-one living or deceased-
for donations to the Legacy of Faith Restoration 
fund. 
Cards: in memory of a deceased loved one for dona-
tions to our Human Services Fund which was estab-
lished to aid the poor and needy in our community. 
Cards: in memory of a deceased loved one to the 
Daily Bread Food Pantry to aid the hungry in our com-
munity. 
Mass Cards: (offering $10.00) requesting a Mass to 
be offered by the Stigmatine Community for the re-
pose of the soul of a deceased person or the inten-
tions of the living including healing and celebrations. 
Perpetual Enrollments: (offering $15.00) which en-
roll a deceased person in the Stigmatine Purgatorial 
Society. This enables the deceased to share 500 
Masses offered by the Stigmatine Community each 
year of the society. 

LEAVING MESSAGES ON THE VOICE MAIL 
When leaving names and telephone numbers on the 
RECTORY VOICE MAIL, please speak slowly and 
distinctly. Many times we are unable to properly get 
the names and telephone numbers of the callers 
because they speak so quickly. One should keep in 
mind that the secretary or pastor has to write down 
the information in order to call back.  Thank you!!! 

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 

http://mail.sacredheartmilford.org:2095/cpsess1184923801/horde/imp/dynamic.php?page=mailbox#
http://mail.sacredheartmilford.org:2095/cpsess1184923801/horde/imp/dynamic.php?page=mailbox#

